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The ground at Monroe Quad is ready to receive new sod after temporary classroom
buildings were removed from the area. (Photo by Paula Burch-Celentano)

Campus Services is in the process of leveling the Berger Family Lawn and Monroe
Quad and then will begin laying sod.

From now through the beginning of August, members of the Tulane community are
asked to walk around the new areas of sod and not on it. The sod needs about 14
days to acclimate once it has been laid. Signage will indicate where the new grass is
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growing and where you can walk.

The quads are being refurbished after the deconstruction of temporary structures
earlier this summer.


